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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

I wanted to write to you to update you on our position in light of recent school announcements. The 
information we have been given is that The Government hopes that schools might start to reopen to 
more pupils on June 1st at the earliest. The Prime Minister said that he wanted this to be for pupils in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. 
  

Obviously, the proposals on reopening pose a number of questions and will require considerable 
planning for how they might work for us at Moorlands. Over the next days and weeks, we will provide 
you with further information on how we plan to move in this direction and we will also canvas your 
thoughts in this regard with another questionnaire. This will give you an opportunity to ask any 
questions and us a chance to take your views into account, in order to tailor our provision the best that 
we can. The final decision on when and how to reopen rests with the school and academy trust. 
  

Please be assured that the safety of our children and staff remains paramount. This will be our guide 
and we will only take steps in a measured and controlled way.  
  

In the short term, nothing has changed to alter the current arrangements we have in place to care for 
the children of key workers and other vulnerable pupils and the school remains closed to the vast 
majority of pupils. 
  

Thank you for your continued support. 
  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
K Lee 
Head Teacher 
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